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I hope everyone is enjoying this nice summer weather, and getting to use 
your boats. Being the dog days of summer, we, as a board, figured you 
all must be getting sick of seeing and hearing us, so we will not have an 
August general meeting. I do have a couple of reminders though,1)
Appropriate dress in the clubhouse, shirt, shoes, cover ups, are needed, 
when inside. 2) No minor children in the club without a parent or      
guardian. 3) Not everyone has the same taste in music, or volume level, 
please consider others both at the dock and in the club. The Luau was a 
great time. Buddy and Donna did an awesome job, when you see them, 
make sure to thank them. The only odd thing about the event, was when I 
got in the dunk tank, a line formed with people waving dollars in the air, 
with my whole family in the front of the line. The summer socials are    
going great, July 29th is Ribeye, and on August 26th, is to be               
announced. Good food, good cause, good people. Try it, you'll like it. I’m 
sure I missed something, but knowing the rest of the board, I’m sure it is    
somewhere in this newsletter. Hopefully I’ll see you all around the club. 
Till next month, Gary 
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Fleet Captain 

Dan Emmel 

Entertainment   
Heather Heil 

  This is going to be short and to the point.   First I would 
like to thank Buddy Paul for use of his bobcat to spread 
gravel around the GBYC property. It saved us a lot of 
time.                                                                                      
   If you have a trailer stored on the grounds of the GBYC 
you must buy a storage sticker, no exceptions, or you 
could find a lock on your trailer. Yes, that is a winter      
storage application in the August DockLine, isn't that sick? 
Seems like summer just began! 
Enough said from the Fleet Captain, i am out.  
Enjoy the rest of summer.  

UPCOMING EVENTS:  

We start the month with the GBYC Dinghy Poker Run on Saturday, August 1st 
starting at Noon.  Dinghies of all sizes welcomed and don’t forget your water 
balloons and    pistols.  Pirate gear is strongly encouraged.  This is a pre-
registered event and you may do so on the bulletin board with a $10 entrance 
fee to be collected on the 1st.  We leave the club at 12:30 p.m. , with five      
destinations to collect your poker cards- best hand wins half the net              
proceeds.  Pizza at the GBYC to follow for registered participants.  NO RAIN 
DATE. For questions please contact Gene Francisco at 
gene.francisco@ymail.com. Coming in September and October… September 
16th, Men’s Smokers start (Larry Labine).  September 19th, Fall Fest Golf Outing 
(Ken Lemerond).  October 3rd,       Yachtoberfest (Heather Heil).  October 31st, 
Halloween Party (Jackie Manlick).    *As a reminder if you are interested in 
serving on any of these committees (past, present, future), please let me 
know.  I would be happy to connect you with the teams.  

 

We sadly note the passing of a long-time GBYC member, George Verheyden:  

Sunshine and Sadness (Roger Gilsoul) 

Happy August!  This month please join me in giving thanks 
to Buddy & Donna Paul for organizing the Annual Luau on 
July 11th.  Approximately 120 people participated with 
some new  elements including an ever-popular dunk tank, 
2 bands, the  Parrot Head Club, and a hula-hoop demon-
stration.  We also  enjoyed the revitalized pig roast tradi-
tion. The money generated from these events helps you, 
as investors of the club, sustain a healthy club and it can 
help in continuing to keep our fees down.  Thank you for 
the support and for introducing your friends and family to 
our club. Packer fans gathered on July 18th to watch #4 
take his place in the televised Hall of Fame  ceremony.  $4 
specials were available and as usual, fun was had by 
all. July ends with a “Summer Social” headed by Jay Zahn 
and crew with Rib Eye Steak on July 29th.   Proceeds to 
benefit the 2016 GBYC St. Baldrick’s Team and the Au-
gust “Summer Social” will be Wednesday, August 26th.       

mailto:gene.francisco@ymail.com


 

Please  

Support 

Our 

Advertisers 

  

Advertise your business in 
the  

Green Bay Yacht Club’s 

          DOCKLINE  
Only $10 per month      

BARB R. MACHON, GRI CRS 
Realtor, Multi-Million Dollar Club 

920.432.1007   920.639.0444 
375 W. Joseph Street, Green Bay, WI  54301 

 

Marine, Commercial and Residential 
Upholstery and Contract Sewing 

2320 Woodale Ave, Green Bay, WI  54313 

920.434.2885   920.371.6022 

  
Diane L. Van Boxtel 
Independent Sales Director 
 
2851 S. Fox Run Circle 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
(920) 655-0901 
 
dvanboxtel@marykay.com 
www.marykay/dvanboxtel 

 

BROASTED CHICKEN 

SUNDAYS 

 

 FRIDAY NIGHT  FISH FRY 
Perch 

 Shrimp and More! 

Phone: (920) 435-9393 
ctreleven@titletownlaw.com 

222 Cherry St. 
Green Bay, WI 54301 

 

 

 

  

Chicken • Potato • Veggie 
Roll                    2 pc-$6.00 

4 pc-$8.00 

Chicken 
is back 

on Sundays! 

 

 

 

Philly 

Sandwich 

The 

 
 
 

Ribeye 
Sandwich 

& 

Hard to believe that the storage apps are here already. Which 
means you know what is around the corner. Start saving and 
planning for the GBYC winter escape in February. Destination 
and dates coming in Sept. Or Oct. newsletter. 

The 

 

Sign up in back hall 

Dinghy 

POKER RUN 
August 1st 

For questions please contact Gene Francisco 
at gene.francisco@ymail.com. 

We leave the club at 12:30 p.m. , with five          
destinations to collect your poker cards- best hand 
wins half the net proceeds.  Pizza at the GBYC to 
follow for registered participants.   

mailto:gene.francisco@ymail.com


Bob LeCaptaine 
Investment Advisor Representative 

3091 Voyager Drive, Green Bay WI 

920.406.8500 

 

 

MIKE STOLLER / SALES 

mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com 

920-347-1165 direct  920-336-5956 fax 

920-336-3174 office  920-619-6222 cell 

 

845 Prosper rd. DePere, WI 54115 

  

Bill Skaleski 
 
2929 S. Ridge Road 
P.O. Box 28107 
Green Bay, WI 54324-0107 

Ph: 920-337-1700 
800-768-4624 

Fax: 920-337-1711 

bskaleski@ticinsurance.com 

A & J STUMP REMOVAL 
 

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES 

John Baenen 

920-615-1924 

New Franken, WI 54229 

Other Services: 

Chip Removal 

Black Dirt and Seeding 

FREE ESTIMATES—FULLY INSURED 

 

 

Shipyard Marine 
780 Longtail Beach Rd. Green Bay, WI 54173 

Main Number: (920) 434-2000 
Fax: (920) 434-8600 

 

andy@shipyardmarine.com  www.shipyardmarine.com 

ANDY HOWITT, PRESIDENT 

BIG APPLE 

DAY CARE 

CENTER 
HSSD 4K Partner Site 

Stephanie Nies /Owner 
2645 Tulip Lane 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
bigappledaycare@yahoo.com 

920-434-9470 

 

Mobile Marine Service 
Boats, Motors, Trailers and anything else that doesn’t work 

Aaron Reivitis 
www.cecilbaymarine.com 
info@cecilbaymarine.com 

Inboard & Outboard Engines 
Oil Changes • Water Pumps 

Trailer Repair • Buffing & Detailing 
Winterizing • Shrink Wrapping • Storage 

Service at Home, Cabin, Dock or Roadside 

   7
15-850-BOAT 

 

 

2nd Annual Motorcyle/Car Ride 2015 

4th of July Cookout 

Sunset from the patio 

For our sailboat members of the GBYC: 
GREEN BAY SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON  

AND WINDJAMMERS SAILING CLUB 

“COMMANDERS CUP” 
SUMMER SERIES OF RACING 

 IN THE LOWER BAY OF GREEN BAY 

The Commanders Cup will be awarded to the best finisher in a 

series of four races  in spinnaker and non-spinnaker divsions.   

August 15, 2015 – 10:30 a.m. –  

Race to Wave Point 

September 12, 2015 – 10:30 a.m. – 

Frostbbite 

Starting line: N44 38.357 W087 59.078 

center mark of Windjammer race course.  Post race 

social and awards following each race. Entry fee: 

$20 per race 



Grounds  

Mike Watkins 

 
 

CLASSIFIED 

ADS 
Please submit your ads 

and info to: 

printking120@att.net 
or call: Ken Lemerond 435-9999 

 

Subject line put Dockline Classified 
Ads. This is a FREE service for all 

GBYC members. 

 

Building 

Jim Beauleau 

Oil Absorbent Sheets For Sale! 
17 x 19 in black, 5 sheets for only 
$1.00. Call Jack Hanitz 
920-360-3266 

Two aluminum folding 
deck chairs, $100 for the 
pair excellent condition.                         
Bob 920-468-8224 

Finally summer is here, better late than not at all. 
I know I have been trying to enjoy it. 
I would very much like to thank those of you that have helped 
so much with weed eating and mowing. It has been an      
incredible help. 
So many good people helping out, thank you. 
As for now we are trying to keep up with weeds at shore line 
and in the gravel parking area.  
If you help out, the Tsunami is for the shore line. Other larger 
container is for all else. 
Jorge is trying to keep up with water/shore clean up and ice. 
If you see him doing something right, please let him know.  
If we get behind please let me know. I will take care of it 
ASAP or get a hold of Jorge. 
So go out and enjoy our short summer. 

 

Well to start with, I'd like to thank Kris Johnson for   
cleaning both the men's and women's showers! Also  
everyone that helped decorate and clean up after the 
luau, Great Job !!  Also, if there are any problems with the 
AC please let me know so we can get someone to fix it in 
a timely fashion. Thank you again for every ones help in 
keeping the building tidy and continue to do so. 
Till next month enjoy your summer!!  
Jim  

For sale: 
 Weathertite Dock 
Box.  $50.00 Can be seen at 
Dock 58. Call Tom Nies at 
920-676-3145  

All is well that ends well.  All is well that keeps on.  Such is 

the way with your Grassy Island Range Lights.  For those 

who attended Dave Nelson’s birthday party, I’m sure you 

will agree it was a great time.  Dave and Rita greeted 

guests in the South lighthouse.  A cash bar was busy at 

the North lighthouse.  Merlin did an awesome (although at 

times hard to hear) telling us all about Dave’s 94 years.  

And we all ate cake.  It was too beautiful to cut but cake is 

for eating. Thanks Dave for being you. 

We had our first official tour bus from the United States Light House Society visit 
on July 19th.  As we were the last stop on their whirlwind 8 day lighthouse tour 
they arrived very late and could only stay a short while (15 minutes.)  They liked 
what they saw and got their passports stamped.  The next visit from the USLHS is 
August 3 where we are the first stop on their Door County lighthouse tour.  They 
are a smaller group and should have a little more time.  We had a surprise visit 
from the New Jersey Lighthouse Society on July 18th.  As no lighthouse keeper 
was at the club they left before Merlin and crew arrived.  Impatient.  We need to 
set some standards for the drop ins.  More about that later. 
Have you seen the new T-shirts?  We have a bunch of ‘em in red, white or blue 
for only $11 ($14 for XXL.)  Stop on out some Tuesday night between 5 and 7 
and check them out.  And wear your work clothes and Head Lighthouse Keeper 
Merlin will find something for you to do. 

Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc. 



 

 
 

 

RETIREMENT 
INVESTMENTS 

INSURANCE 

3600 Velp Ave. 
Suite 4C 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
T 920-393-4713  F 866-499-6248 
 

jack.koehne@voyafa.com 
www.jackkoehne.com 

 

 

Luau 2015 



Joe Schinkten 

305 N. Tenth Street 

DePere, WI  
 

ryanfh.com 

Family Owned/Operated since 1909 
 

Thomas Van Gemert 
920-336-8741 
3742 Riverside Dr. 

Green Bay, WI 54301 
vangemertmemorials.com 

 

LLOYD CARPENTER 

ARCHITECT, LLC 
 

Residential • Commercial • Industrial • Public Buildings 

2663 Maple Hills Dr. 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
lcarpenterarch@att.net 

Ph. 920-434-0753 
Fax 920-434-6333 
Cell 920-655-3829 
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1970 University Ave. Green Bay, WI 
920-431-9165 348 S. Washington St. Green Bay, WI 

920-593-8327 
 

 Wally’s
  

   Spot 

Green Bay’s Original  
Steak House 

 

65 Years Of The         
Finest In Dining 

468-7924 

JOIN US ON OUR 
OUTDOOR PATIO             

SMOKER 
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Lighthouse 
Day 

US Coast 
Guard Day 

Son 
& Daughter 
Day 

National Tell A 
Joke Day Aviation Day 

Senior Citizen’s 
Day 

National Dog Day 
 

SUMMER SOCIAL 

Frankenstein 
Day 



 

PRESORTED STD 
US POSTAGE 

PAID 
GREEN BAY, WI 
PERMIT NO 460 

Green Bay Yachting Club, Inc. 

P.O. Box 485 

Green Bay, WI 54305 

Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc. 

 
 

 N8KQS  
GRASSY ISLAND RANGE LIGHTHOUSES 

Commemorating the 10th Anniversary of the  
Dedication of the Lighthouses at 

The Green Bay Yacht Club 
Time: 1501 UTC 7.250 MHz Aug. 8 2015 

K9EAM GREEN BAY MIKE & KEY CLUB 


